
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
This is to remind you that the last day of school this year is 13 December. Classes 
end at 12:00pm. If you require SFO after 12:00pm, please inform Mrs 
Senthilkumar at sfo@gjovikis.no by the end of Friday this week.  
 
Please ensure you take all your belongings home so that cubbies and lockers can 
be cleaned. We recommend that parents check the lost and found basket for any 
missing items. Please remember that what is left in lockers, cubbies and the 
basket will be disposed of. 
 
Please note that classes resume on 6th January. 
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HOLIDAY BOOK CLUB 

 
Families are encouraged to 
donate a book to the GIS 
library to commemorate a 
trip.  
 
This book can be in any 
language and at any 
reading level.  
 
Please see Mrs Rasen if you 
have any questions.  
 

 

GIS thanks Mr Armanski for donating a 
book from his recent trip to Ireland. 

 
 
BOOK RETURN 

 
All books are due back to the Library. Students 
have until Friday, 13th December to return books 
before replacement fees are issued. Please take a 
moment and have a look at home for any school 
library books that might have gotten stuck on your 
shelves.  
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If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Kristin Bratland   Kristin.Bratland@gjovik.kommune.no  
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh  ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Deepika Senthilkumar sfo@gjovikis.no  
 

School support contact details 
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